
 

 

29 November 2018 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 

Murrayfield Winter Concert 

Friday 14th December 2018 

School Hall 
 

To celebrate your children’s achievements in music this year, we are 

hosting a winter concert. All pupils will be performing and we are 

pleased to invite you to come and join us. 
 

There will be an opportunity for you to join in and sing with everyone 

at the end of the concert; lyrics will be provided. 
 

The programme will be as follows: 
 

Concert 1 - 9:30am: Nursery & Reception Children 

Please arrive at the main entrance at 9:15am, the concert will last 

approximately 30 minutes 
 

Concert 2 -11am: Years 1, 2 & 3 

Please arrive at the main entrance at 10:45am, the concert will last 

approximately 45 minutes 
 

Concert 3 - 2:15pm: Years 4, 5 & 6 

Please arrive at the main entrance at 2:00pm, the concert will last 

approximately 45 minutes 
 

We hope you are able to attend; it is of great benefit to building the 

children’s confidence and celebrating their hard work! 
 

Yours Sincerely 
 

Joe Allen 

Music Teacher 

 


